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February 6, 2025 
 

Request for Tender (RFT) 

ARTHUR MUNICIPAL OFFICE RENOVATION 

RFT 2025-019 

The Corporation of the Township of Wellington North is accepting tenders for the 
renovation of the Arthur Municipal Office located at 146 George Street, Arthur, ON. 
 

Tenders will be received by the Township per the instructions detailed within the full RFT 

document.  

SEALED BID TENDERS, on Form of Tender (provided), clearly marked with RFT 2025-

019, will be received at the Township Office located at 7490 Sideroad 7 West, 

Kenilworth, Ontario, N0G 2E0, until: 

2:00 p.m. local time, Tuesday March 25, 2025 

A digital copy of the full RFT document can be received by emailing Tammy Pringle, 

Development Clerk at tpringle@wellington-north.com with your name, title, company 

name and address.   

All plan takers must ensure their name appears on the Bidders list. Addendums will only 

be issued to the names appearing on the Bidders list. 

The Township will review all compliant tenders and will be the sole judge of the merit of 

each tender submitted per the evaluation details within the full RFT document. There 

will not be a public opening for this RFT. 

In addition to other provisions in the Bid Documents, the lowest or any Bid will not 

necessarily be accepted.  Award of the work is dependent on Council approval as per 

the Township’s Procurement Policy F03. 

 

Contact: 

Darren Jones, CBCO 
Chief Building Official, Property Manager 
djones@wellington-north.com  
(519) 848-3620 Ext. 4462 
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